
Dear Mr Jones 
  
Thank you for your email, inviting representations from local authorities as to whether the 
developer has complied with its duties to consult on and publicise the proposals under the Planning 
Act 2008.  
  
I am writing on behalf of Spelthorne Borough Council, one of the host authorities for the project. I 
can confirm we were invited to comment on the draft Statement of Community Consultation in July 
2018 and were consulted on the scheme itself throughout the pre-application stage, from the initial 
route corridors to the design refinements and final route. Spelthorne is satisfied that the 
Consultation Report is an accurate account of the extensive engagement undertaken by the 
developer and that the borough and its communities have been consulted in accordance with 
statutory duties. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Ann 
  
Ann Biggs LLB (Hons) MA MRTPI 
Strategic Planning Manager 
  
Spelthorne Borough Council 
01784 448619 
 


